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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you for your support and commitment this year. Things have not been easy but 

everyone has been amazing. The children have worked extremely hard, both in school and 

at home, and should be proud of their achievements. It is a privilege to work with such a 

dedicated team and wonderful children and parents.  

In September we plan for our normal daily routine to resume. All classes will enter school at 

8:50am and finish at 3:05pm. The gates to the playground will be open from 8:40am. Please 

continue to use the one way system, entering through the single gate and exiting through 

the double gate, with the exception of pushchairs. Please wait with your child on the 

playground until the bell rings and the classroom doors open. A member of staff will be on 

the gate every morning to greet the children and take messages.  

The children return to school on Monday 6th September.  

On Monday 6th, your child’s new class teacher will come out onto the playground at 8:50am 

to escort the children to their new classroom. Following this, Year 1 and Year 2 children will 

independently enter their classrooms via the slope.  

All children in Year 1 and Year 2 will require a clear pencil case with a pencil sharpener, 

rubber, glue stick and coloured pencil crayons. Please do not include any additional items. 

School will provide pencil cases for children who are entitled to free school meals unless 

they would like to provide their own.  

On their given PE days, children should come to school dressed in their Christ Church PE Kit: 

white Christ Church t-shirt, bottle green shorts/navy tracksuit bottoms and navy hoody 

with/without the school logo.  

We would like to wish everyone that is moving on from Christ Church (CE) Infant School and 

Nursery the very best of luck.  

We wish you all a happy and enjoyable summer and look forward to welcoming the children 

back into school on Monday 6th September 2021.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs R Lunn 

Head of School 


